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Two Big Environmental Wins for the City…

State budget includes money to fund two water quality projects 

Fort Myers, FL: May 4, 2006: Two of the City’s water projects have made the cut for the final appropriations bill with the State Legislature – the Billy Creek Restoration program and the downtown Streetscape project.

The Streetscape project will get $1 million to deal with polluted storm water runoff, and the severely impaired Billy Creek will get $500,000 to begin restoration work

About two weeks ago, Councilman Warren Wright made a trip to Tallahassee to lobby the State Legislature. Up to the time of his visit, the Billy Creek project had not even made the original budget. But with his determination and tenacity, and the commitment and support of a contingent of Southwest Florida legislators, led by Trudi Williams, lawmakers were convinced of the importance of cleaning up this neglected waterway.

“This is a victory for all those who joined forces in the fall of last year and pledged their time, talents and resources to help restore this endangered creek to its former glory. There’s a lot of work involved and we all need to keep up our concerted efforts. We can’t afford to relent in our efforts and support,” said he councilman when he heard the good news. 

The State Legislature will give an up or down vote on the entire budget in few days. It then goes before Governor Bush for final approval.                                        
COUNCILMAN WARREN WRIGHT
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